
PROJECT READ, WRITE & STEM

𝗨𝗻𝗶𝘃𝗲𝗿𝘀𝗶𝘁𝘆 𝗼𝗳 𝗘𝗮𝘀𝘁𝗲𝗿𝗻 𝗣𝗮𝗻𝗴𝗮𝘀𝗶𝗻𝗮𝗻 𝗖𝗼𝗹𝗹𝗲𝗴𝗲 𝗼𝗳 𝗧𝗲𝗮𝗰𝗵𝗲𝗿 𝗘𝗱𝘂𝗰𝗮𝘁𝗶𝗼𝗻 𝗥𝗲𝘀𝘂𝗺𝗲𝘀 𝗘𝘅𝘁𝗲𝗻𝘀𝗶𝗼𝗻
𝗣𝗿𝗼𝗴𝗿𝗮𝗺: 𝗣𝗿𝗼𝗷𝗲𝗰𝘁 𝗥𝗲𝗮𝗱 𝗪𝗿𝗶𝘁𝗲 𝗮𝗻𝗱 𝗦𝗧𝗘𝗠 𝗳𝗼𝗿 𝗔.𝗬. 𝟮𝟬𝟮𝟰-𝟮𝟬𝟮𝟱
The 𝗨𝗻𝗶𝘃𝗲𝗿𝘀𝗶𝘁𝘆 𝗼𝗳 𝗘𝗮𝘀𝘁𝗲𝗿𝗻 𝗣𝗮𝗻𝗴𝗮𝘀𝗶𝗻𝗮𝗻 (𝗨𝗘𝗣) 𝗖𝗼𝗹𝗹𝗲𝗴𝗲 𝗼𝗳 𝗧𝗲𝗮𝗰𝗵𝗲𝗿 𝗘𝗱𝘂𝗰𝗮𝘁𝗶𝗼𝗻 proudly
announces the resumption of its extension program, 𝗣𝗿𝗼𝗷𝗲𝗰𝘁 𝗥𝗲𝗮𝗱 𝗪𝗿𝗶𝘁𝗲 𝗮𝗻𝗱 𝗦𝗧𝗘𝗠, for
the Academic Year 2024-2025. This initiative commenced on September 20, 2024, at
𝗖𝗮𝘀𝗮𝗻𝘁𝗶𝗮𝗴𝗼𝗮𝗻 𝗘𝗹𝗲𝗺𝗲𝗻𝘁𝗮𝗿𝘆 𝗦𝗰𝗵𝗼𝗼𝗹 (𝗖𝗘𝗦), Sitio Binmunton, Brgy. Sta. Catalina,
Binalonan, Pangasinan.

The program engages third-year Bachelor of Elementary Education (BEED) students
enrolled in the Teaching Reading for Beginners course. The collaboration aims to
enhance students' teaching skills while fostering community engagement. Under the
supervision of 𝗠𝘀. 𝗖𝘇𝗮𝗿𝗮𝗶𝗻𝗲 𝗝𝗼𝘆𝗰𝗲 𝗚. 𝗟𝗮𝗽𝗲𝗻̃𝗮, CTE Extension Coordinator, with Ms.
Reyna A. Dela Cruz, a CTE faculty member, the group conducted a reading activity for
CES students, utilizing English and Tagalog storybooks and employing the Marungko
Approach. This method effectively supports early literacy development. Furthermore,
the Certificate in Teaching Unit Earners for the First Semester of AY 2024-2025
generously donated the program's snacks and transportation.

The esteemed faculty and staff of CES, led by Officer-in-Charge Ma'am Armida M.
Ancheta, warmly welcomed the UEP team. This collaboration highlights the commitment
of both institutions to educational excellence and community service, reinforcing the
importance of literacy and values education in the local community. The program will
continue every Friday, fostering a strong partnership between UEP and CES as they
work together to support student learning and development.








